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Update on Residential Sustainable Development Incentive Programs 
 

On May 26, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve the updated Sustainable Development Incentive Programs which 

continues the Sustainable Development through LEED Program and terminates York 

Region’s Servicing Incentive Program.  

2. Council request local municipalities with programs tied to York Region’s Servicing 

Incentive Program update their policies to reflect termination of this program. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of local municipalities and 

Building Industry and Land Development Association for information. 
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